
IMPORTANT	ANNOUNCEMENT!	
	

JUDGE	CHANGE	FOR	2021	SSCA	
NATIONAL	SPECIALTY	

	
	

Early	this	past	week,	the	SSCA	Specialty	Committee	
received	word	that	our	scheduled	judge,	Geir	Flyckt-
Pedersen,	is	seriously	ill	and	has	been	forced	to	cancel	

all	his	upcoming	judging	assignments.	
	

The	Committee	immediately	contacted	Eva	Berg,	the	
judge	next	on	the	SSCA	2021	Specialty	Judge	vote	list,	

in	accordance	with	SSCA	Specialty	Guidelines.	
	

We	were	relieved	that	Eva	Berg	has	agreed	to	judge.	
She	responded	that	she	was	“honored”	with	the	

assignment.	
	

Announcement	of	this	judge	change	is	being	made	
after	AKC	and	SSCA	approval	of	the	action.	

	
	

We	send	our	best	wishes	and	healing	thoughts	to	Mr.	Flyckt-
Pedersen	and	hope	that	he	will	be	back	in	the	ring	judging	

Standard	Schnauzers	in	the	future.		
	

The	2021	SSCA	Specialty	Committee	


